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We are delighted to celebrate a truly inspiring act of kindness by
one of our wonderful Year 3 pupils. With a heart full of compassion
and a desire to help others, they made the incredible decision to
donate their hair to the Little Princess Trust — a charity that
provides real hair wigs to children and young people who have
lost their hair due to cancer treatment or other medical
conditions.
They patiently grew their hair for several months to reach the
required length for donation. Recently, with great excitement and
a little bit of bravery, they had their long hair cut and sent off to
the charity. This generous gift will be transformed into a wig that
brings comfort and confidence to another child going through a
tough time.
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To honour this wonderful act of
giving, they has been awarded the
Community Links Delta Stars Card —
a special recognition given to
students who go above and beyond
in helping others and making a
positive impact in the community. It is
a well-deserved award for such a
thoughtful and selfless act.
We are incredibly proud of their
generosity, determination, and kind
spirit. You have set a wonderful
example for your classmates and the
academy as a whole.
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   Thank You for Attending Parents' Evening!

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the parents and
carers who attended our Parents' Evening this week. It was a
wonderful opportunity to connect, celebrate the progress of our
pupils, and discuss how we can continue working together to support
each child’s learning journey.
Your involvement plays a vital role in your child's education, and we
truly appreciate the time you took to meet with our teaching staff.
If you were unable to attend this week, we warmly invite you to
contact the school office to arrange an alternative 
appointment with your child’s class teacher. We 
are always happy to ensure every parent has the 
chance to catch up on their child’s progress and 
next steps.
Thank you once again for your ongoing support.
                                     

                                                            Mr Williams 
                                       

                                                                                               

  Messy Fun

This week, our EYFS children have been learning all about how plants grow
by planting flower seeds in their very own mini greenhouses — made from
recycled plastic milk bottles!
With great excitement, each child filled their bottle with soil and carefully
planted their mixture of different flower seeds, learning about what plants
need to thrive: sunlight, water, and care. The greenhouses are now placed
in our classroom, where the children can observe and water them daily.
This hands-on activity has helped the children explore early science
concepts, while also encouraging discussions around caring for the
environment and reusing materials.
We can’t wait to share the progress as the first green shoots appear 🌱🌼                                
                                            

                                                                                                              Mrs Oakes

                                                                                                     

05.05 - Bank Holiday
(School Closed)

12.05 - SATs Week (Year 6)
16.05 - Girls’ Football

Tournament 
23.05 - May Half Term

Break Starts
02.06 - Inset Day

03.06 - School Reopens
03.06 - MTC Testing Starts

(Y4)
06.06 - London Parliament

Visit (Y6)
09.06 - Phonics Screening

Check Starts (Y1)
03.07 - Delta Games (Y6)

04.07 - EYFS Sports Day
@10 am

04.07 - Y1-Y6 Sports Day @
1:15 pm

21.07 - Leavers Assembly
@ 2 pm

Exploring, creating, and
thriving! Messy play in full
swing during our Thrive
session — where big
feelings meet big fun!


